
To: Rebecca Harvey, Chair of ASCC 

From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel  

 

November 11, 2013   

Dear Rebecca, 

At our meeting on Tuesday, October 15, the Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed the requested 

changes to the History of Art BA.  

The proposed changes are: (1) adding a senior research seminar; (2) allowing up to two 

2000/3000-level courses rather than requiring three 2000-level courses; (3) restructuring of the 

distribution requirements. 

The panel voted unanimously to approve the proposed changes to the History of Art BA.  

Yours faithfully, 

Richard Fletcher  

ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel Chair 

 

 


